
To all our Family and Friends, 
 

We would like to reassure you that our beloved Mamounia and all our Colleagues and their 
families are safe after the recent earthquake in Marrakech and surroundings.

 
We’re truly grateful for the outpouring of  support and kind messages we’ve received. 

Your words have touched our hearts and strengthened our spirits, 
thank you for being with us during this challenging time.

 
We are focused on assisting our beloved city and our community.

 
Marrakech needs to welcome you again and again

to stay strong and keep shining as always. 
 

Thank you also for asking how to help ! Please make your donations 
to the Special Fund created for the management of  the effects 

of  Morocco’s Earthquake.  
 

Thank you again for your continual support and love
and Looking forward to having you again soon.

 
 The Team at La Mamounia.  


